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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0126 at Junction of 

Grange Road, Nutgrove Avenue and Loreto Terrace Rathfarnham, Dublin , 14.
Attachments: 60247CON1addinf_8938.docx; RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application 

SD18A/0053/C6-2 at Lands at the junction of Grange Road, Nutgrove Avenue and 
Loreto Terrace, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 26 September 2022 14:41 
To: Colm Maguire <cmaguire@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0126 at Junction of Grange Road, Nutgrove 
Avenue and Loreto Terrace Rathfarnham, Dublin , 14. 
 
Hi Colm,  
The modifications proposed under SD22A/0126  to the previous planning application do not affect the Public 
Lighting proposal as submitted as Compliance Submission to SD18A/0053 /C6-2. Application SD22A/0126  does not 
contain any reference to Public Lighting.  
Please see attached my previous correspondence containing my report to refuse compliance to this condition due to 
insufficient information.  
 
Regards,  
Gráinne  
 
Gráinne Mowlds |Executive Engineer| 
Public Lighting 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department| 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24| 
gmowlds@sdublincoco.ie 

T +353 1 414 9000 Ext 4745 www.sdcc.ie 

 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Friday 23 September 2022 10:38 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0126 at Junction of Grange Road, Nutgrove Avenue 
and Loreto Terrace Rathfarnham, Dublin , 14. 
 

Please see attached  
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Kind Regards,  
Michelle  


